
R E A D I N G  S C H E D U L E

Week 48 
Day 1: Phi l ippians 1-2 
Day 2: Phi l ippians 3-4 

Day 3: Hebrews 1-2 
Day 4: Hebrews 3-4 
Day 5: Hebrews 5-6

F A M I L Y  C O N N E C T  
T H E M E

The Results of Disobedience 
2 Kings 25:1-21

November 27, 2022

S C A N  H E R E  
T O  V I S I T  O U R   
O N L I N E  S H O P



We are excited to 
have the Old Paths 
Quartet joining us 

on Sunday 
December 11th at 

11am for our 
Wroship Service. Also, we want to invite you to 
join us on Sunday December 11th at 6pm for 

a Night of Carols at Evergreen! During this 
special service you will hear wonderful music 

from our Adult Choir, eKids Choir, and our 
special guest the Old Paths Quartet. This will 

be a night of uplighting worship and 
celebration you don’t want to miss. We hope to 

see you there! 

App

CHURCH APP

Our ekids are 
currently practicing 
for their Christmas 

musical “Miracle on 
Main Street” on 

Sunday Mornings in 
Kids Church. If your child would like to 

participate please make sure to have them 
present in Kids Church each Sunday morning 
as that will be our main practice time. We will 
also have practice on Sunday evenings from 

4:45-5:45pm upstairs on the third floor. 

We hope you will make plans for our 
presentation of our musical on Sunday  

December 18th at 11am & 6pm.  

C H R I S T M A S  M U S I C A L

We are still collecting donations to buy shoes 
for the FWB Children’s Home. This marks 33 
years of giving toward this worthy cause. We 

will be collecting 
money donations 
over the next few 

weeks and 
purchasing shoes and 
gift cards to give the 

first week of December. You can give your 
donation to Mike Anders, Tim Whitson, or 

designate through your offering! 

D O N A T I O N S  F O R  S H O E S

F O R E V E R  Y O U N G  
The Forever Young 
group will be going 

Christmas Caroling in 
our community on 

Thursday, December 
8th. Please be sure 
to meet at the church by 5pm. If you plan to 
join us please stop by the Welcome Center 

and sign up today! 

O L D  P A T H S  Q U A R T E T  
&  N I G H T  O F  C A R O L S

B A B Y  S H O W E R

There will be a baby shower for Jonathan & 
Robin Lewis and baby Weston on Sunday 

December 4th from 3-4pm in the 
Multipurpose Center. They are registered at 

Amazon, Target, & Walmart. Please come 
show your love and support.  

T E E N  C H R I S T M A S
The teens will have a Christmas Party on 
Saturday December 10 at 6pm. We will 

announce the location soon. We hope you 
will make plans to join us that night! 


